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Monday 21st May 2018 
 
Dear Families, 
  
Please find attached a copy of the Sun Safe booklet that the school gave out a couple of years ago. 
The school is Sun-Safe accredited currently and will be renewing this shortly.  As a school, we 
continue to ask that all children come to school wearing sun cream and replenish it during the day 
in school using the school dispenser (factor 50).  Please ensure that you have spot tested your 
child. 
  
The school changed its school uniform to include a bucket sun hat a couple of years ago and all 
children are expected to wear a hat when the UV is forecast to be HIGH or MEDIUM during the 
school day in order to protect their skin and promote an understanding of the need to cover up. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Mrs Francis-Slater 
PSHE and Sun-Safe Leader 
 

 


